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Notice 

Date: 07.11.2024 

 

In modification to our earlier notice dated 06.11.2024 this is to notify all concerned 

that the University will not remain open on 08.11.2024 and 09.11.2024. The notice 

has been modified in view of the date extended by NCTE for NCTE PAR 

submission till 10.12.2024. 

 
Registrar (Acting) 

BSAEU 


